
 



 

 





 



Dear Sir/Madam, 

           As part of the 3rd International Conference of SDG 4 

"Quality Education," our Fashion Designing students's exhibition and ramp 

walk were held. Here I have enclosed the photos and the posters of the 

program for your reference. Kindly, find the attachment.  

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 


